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Comments: Good Evening,

 

I have read the proposal and am deeply concerned over the content.  I believe, if enacted, it will be detrimental to

the Heber herd to the point of extinction.  

 

In addition, I question the information used to determine the territory which should include all areas where free-

roaming horses were found in 1971, as well as their migratory patterns and habitat.  In the efforts of

transparency, the public has the right to review any and all scientific assessments that were utilized to determine

the area defined in the proposal.

 

Secondly, the Forest Service needs to be a good steward of the land, resources, and animals within, and

coordinate an impartial environmental study of the forest  to include all species AND domestic cattle.   These

findings need to be reviewed by the public, as well.

 

Lastly, no one person (Forest Supervisor) should be given the authority to determine the fate of this herd.

Instead, a panel of diverse, impartial individuals should review the information and make recommendations to the

Forest Service, 

 

Therefore, I respectfully, and emphatically, urge you to extend the review period until the above can be

accomplished.

 


